
KEA 
HEARST BUILDING SAN FRANCISCO -HEARST RADIO, Inc. 

Hovember 17, 1956 

Kermit Geary, 
R. F. D. #2 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Station KY6 is pleased to verify 

your report of reception on Saturday, November 7. 

We trust that you will be able to 

dial us again soon. 

Sincerely, 

HEARST 2ADIO INC. 
Station KYd 

Lelia F. Vandevcrt 
iiadio Correspondent 

VOICE OF THE SAN FRANCISCO EXAMINER 


